
The AMETI Eastern Busway Project build will start in March/April 
2019. This new transformational transport project will provide 
better public transport connections, faster journey times, more 
travel choice and improved safety.

During construction there will be some disruption to major routes 
- particularly during morning and afternoon peak tra�  c times, 
around Lagoon Drive and the Panmure end of Pakuranga Road.

Sitting in tra�  c isn’t fun, but by working together and all doing 
our bit, we can help minimise congestion. 

The build is coming,

Plan a better journey through the 
construction: AT.govt.nz/travelplaneast
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Public Transport, Walking & Cycling: 
Additional bus services are being arranged to help 
provide better travel options during construction and 
further information will be provided shortly.

Lessen Car Use: Whether it’s carpooling 
with friends, shopping local or taking the walking 
school bus you can save on fuel, and help reduce 
traffic congestion.

Alternate Travel Route: If you’re traveling 
into town, take Waipuna Bridge or Highbrook Drive, 
to avoid the traffic on Panmure Bridge. Check out 
Googlemaps to find alternative options.

New work schedule: This may not be an 
option for you, but many organisations are 
encouraging ‘flexi-time’ with their staff. 
By commuting outside of peak hour traffic, you can 
avoid the congestion and arrive fresh to start your day.

“We’re choosing to shop 
local, to minimise the 
time spent in the car 
and to get to know our 
community better.”

Kim,
Local Parent


